
McGILL UNIVERSITY

Office of the Principal July 8 , 1931,
and Vice Chancellor.

LunohecL with Mr. George Macdonald of Macdonald Currie and 

Company yesterday.

It so happens that the "bonds given by the McLennan family 

to establish the McLennan scholarship in Architecture at McGill were 

largely paper bonds, and in future it is not at all likely that these 

bonds will produce enough income to carry on the scholarship. The 

McLennans will see to this eventually, and there is enough money 

available to carry the scholarship along next year.

I now 1 earn definitely that it was the McLennan family 

which made it possible for me to assign more duties to Carleton 

Stanley last year. As money will not be needed for that purpose 

next year, I have agreed with Mr. Macdonald that the money thus 

made available be applied to the maintenance of the McLennan 

scholarship in Architecture. If I should need money for such a 

purpose in the future, Mr. Macdonald thought that the McLennan 

family would consider favourably the renewal of the present grant.
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